Attachment B

Ls ENGlNEERING AND
SURVEYING, INC

February 24, 2014

Jacqueline M. Zischke, Attorney at Law
P.0. Box 1115

Salinas, Ca 93902

831-761-8714

jzischelaw@charter.net

Re: York Highlands Re-subdivision Engineering Cost Estimate Review
Dear Ms. Zischke,

The previously prepared engineering cost estimate for the York Highlands Re-subdivision is within a reasonable construction
pricing range. No changes or updates to the estimate are necessary.
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Chris Stout
Vice President, L&S Engineering and Surveying
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